
NOTICE TO 
CENTRAL LAKE 

VILLAGE AND TOWNSHIP 
RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS ONLY 

 
 
 
The 2023 season for the Waste Receiving Station will begin on 
SATURDAY, APRIL 8th from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. and every Saturday 
thereafter.  The Station will be open, as it has been in the past, 
to accommodate the residents and property owners of Central 
Lake Village and Township ONLY with the sticker from 2022 on 
the windshield.  The dated sticker will still be required and 
honored even though the date is 2022.  The sticker must be 
obtained from the Township office with proof of property 
ownership.   
 
Central Lake Township Board 


